
The Arrowhead Brownfield Assessment Program was formed by Arrowhead Regional 
Development Commission and its coalition partners: the Cities of Cloquet, Cohasset, 
Grand Rapids, International Falls, and Two Harbors and Aitkin County use an 
Environmental Protection Agency Brownfield Assessment Coalition Grant through 
September 2025.  

 


